
First AITP Student Chapter Meeting of the Fall 2018 Semester 

 

The BIS-AITP club held their first weekly meeting of the Fall 2018 Semester this past 

Wednesday, September 12th from 3pm to 4pm in Webb Hall Room 311, which was the first 

official student meeting to take place in the new Business Information Systems Program 

Computer Lab. At this meeting new and returning members who are interested in business 

information systems and computer science discussed upcoming events for the semester such as 

trips to IBM and the Cambridge Innovation Center, company visits, guest speakers on hot and 

new technologies and related issues, as well as upcoming resume writing and mock interview 

sessions, plus competitions through the Connecticut Technology Council and IBM. Students got 

to know each other and discussed their career goals as well as their favorite mobile applications 

and technologies ranging from Instagram to Python programming language. Club members 

enjoyed pizza and refreshments, while planning for the exciting and busy fall semester. 

 

 

 


